
Registration of Local Contractors – Grace Period 

Local Contractors operating in the construction industry are hereby 
informed that they have to be duly registered with the Construction 
Industry Development Board (CIDB) as per the provisions of the 
Construction Industry Development Board Act. Registration is mandatory 
for those undertaking projects above One Million Rupees (Exclusive VAT). 

CIDB wishes to inform Local Contractors of the following important 
measures: 

1. Contractors NOT registered and carrying works above Rs 1M (Exclusive
VAT) are being given a Grace Period up to 30 June 2021, to register
with the CIDB.  Once registered, they will be eligible to participate in
bids for projects in accordance with their respective Grades.

2. Registered Local Contractors undertaking works above the value to
which their respective Grades entitle them, should apply for
upgrading.

All Local Contractors in the above situations, are kindly invited to 
consult the CIDB website http://www.cidb.mu for additional 
information and guidelines on the above measures. They may also wish 
to contact CIDB via email at cidbmauritius@intnet.mu or visit our 
Office or simply call on 211 7878. 

The above measures will remain effective up to 30 June 2021. 

CIDB February 2021 

COMMUNIQUE

mailto:cidbmauritius@intnet.mu



